
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

July 28, 2023 
 
Via electronic mail only 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: Docket No. DE 19-057 – Request for Change in Rates 
        Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
        Notification of settlement and hearing timeline 
        
Chairman Goldner: 
 

On July 18, 2023, the Commission issued a procedural order requesting that Public Service 
Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy (“Eversource”), file a notification that 
includes the date that the parties would be ready to file the settlement agreement reached by the 
parties in the Supreme Court appeal related to this docket as well as the date when the parties 
would be ready for a hearing and how much time would be needed for that hearing. 

 
Eversource has conferred with the New Hampshire Department of Energy and the Office 

of the Consumer Advocate, and all have agreed upon the following dates: 
 
Filing with the Commission: Monday, August 21 
Hearing: On or after Monday, August 28 
 
Consistent with current Commission policy this notification is being filed electronically 

only; paper copies will not follow.  If you have any questions, please contact me.  Thank you for 
your assistance with this matter. 
 
 

 
        Senior Counsel, Eversource Energy 
 

cc: 19-057 Service List 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Senior Counsel  
 
Phone: 603.634.2972 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com  
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